
THE BGES SCHOOL (ICSE)  

12B HEYSHAM ROAD  

KOLKATA 700020 

NOTICE: SCHOOL NOTIFICATION APP FOR INFORMATION TO STUDENTS 

AND PARENTS 

The BGES School (ICSE) has started a notification Application as a replacement of Bulk 

sending SMS. The School Notification  App “The BGES School (ICSE)” is now available on 

Google play store  link as follows 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.thebgesschool.schoolsoft as also as per 

screen shot given below.  

Once you download the app you will be automatically registered in the school management 

System SS 13.1 enabling the student/parent receive notifications sent from the School.  

Log In ID and Password will be same as for School Management System SS 131. 

The App will be available only for Android phone. Not compatible with I Phones. 

School from time to time will send information through the notification App for the 

convenience of the students and parents. This will be information in addition to the OFFICIAL 

NOTICE put up on the school Notice Board available on the school Website, which shall be 

treated as the official communication.  

While communicating with the school please do not use WA messaging on any of the school 

numbers/Principal’s Number/DHM’s Number/Teacher’s Number. All communication to 

school are to be made through E Mail through contact us.  

When communicating with the school Please mail through contact us from students portfolio 

ONLY. Log in to students portfolio. On to right Tab "Other Menus" click and then click 

"Contact us".  

THE NOTIFICATION APP WILL BE FULLY FUNCTIONAL FROM MONDAY 25 APR 

2022 AT 0800H. ALL ARE REQUESTED TO PLEASE DOWNLOAD THE APP BEFORE 

THAT. 

In case of difficulty please contact the school. 

 

Brij Bhushan Singh 

Principal 

19 Apr 22 
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